[image: cid:image001.png@01D8DFC4.B01A0930]


14/10/2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

To ensure we create the best possible classes we can for 2023, we are beginning the process of selecting class groupings now. It is a difficult task to ensure we have an even balance across all our classrooms.

The areas consider to ensure an even balance are:

- Academic Performance
- Behaviour
- Gender
- Extra needs a student may have
- EAL - English as an additional language
- Friendship groupings and separations.

It is extremely important that we get the balance right. We ask you to talk to your child about the friendship groupings they select. It is important that the students work well within the classroom with the children they nominate.

If you wish to include any separations, where you nominate a child who you would prefer not to be in the same class as yours please do so in writing and to the Principal. Prior to doing so, you should discuss this with your child's classroom teacher.
The principal will formally seek input from parents via compass posts over the next two Fridays- 14 & 21 October 2022 and via the next two newsletters. Due to the current software we use, please limit your desired separations to 2. 

The final date for submissions is Monday 31 October 2022. As per our Class Formation Policy, there will be no input accepted after the closing date, and once classes are finalised changes will not be made upon parent request. 

All requests will be considered confidentially.
Please email them to warrnambool.ps@education.vic.gov.au and mark attention Peter Lee.


Regards

[image: C:\Users\02322636\OneDrive - VIC - Department of Education and Training\Desktop\signature.png]

Peter Lee
Principal
image1.png




image2.png
Mol




